MISSION TRIP 2019:  The Lebanon Lutheran Mission Trip Planning Committee is pleased to share with you that the resounding success of our first local mission this past summer is the reason we are planning to stay local again June 16 to 22, 2019.

It’s hard to think of summer when we are in the midst of the upcoming holidays, but the Mission Trip team, the organizations we serve, and our volunteers need time to plan.  

Staying local means we can help our neighbors.  Next summer we have the opportunity to partner with The Lutheran Camping Corporation (Camp Kirchenwald and Wittel Farm), Lebanon/Lancaster Habitat in Lebanon, Volunteer Organizations Active in Disaster (VOAD), Business Improvement District (BID) in Lebanon, and Union Canal and Coleman Memorial Parks.   Work will include home clean out, building and home repair/rebuild, roofing, painting, landscaping, garden work and much more. 

Staying local provides choices for the volunteers.  You can volunteer all week, lodging this year

at the lovely, comfortable Schreiber Haus at Kirchenwald, OR you can travel to the work site each day from your home choosing how many and which days you volunteer.   

Staying local is the perfect time for hesitant new volunteers to “try out” mission work

Or to fit one or two days of volunteering into an already very full schedule.  

Commitment forms will be available January 1 to March 1, 2019.   There is a 50 dollar non- refundable commitment fee for adults 18 and over, and a 25 dollar nonrefundable commitment fee for youth 14 to 17.  This commitment fee is the only cost for work-day -only volunteers and includes breakfast at Camp and the meal at the closing program,   If you lodge at Schreiber Haus  the total cost for commitment fee, lodging, and all meals is $300. 

WE HAVE LOTS OF WORK TO DO.  WE NEED VOLUNTEERS.  WE NEED YOU.   You do not need any skills to serve others.  We just ask that you have a willing heart to give and to do what you can.   ALL of us TOGETHER make the TEAM.  It’s amazing what we accomplish, the friends we make, and the fun we have.   Prayerfully ask God to direct your path about participating.  To be sure, the gift of assisting others comes back to us over and over and over.  It is an uplifting experience to our hearts and to our souls that lasts a lifetime.  

Mission Team Co-chairs Heather Buffington 717-926-3917 & Denise McDaniels 717-628-1461
